
The VMD email is not working – This
issue has now been resolved

The VMD is currently unable to receive or send emails. This also means that
automatically generated emails will not be sent. However, the online systems,
including the Special Import system can still be accessed and certificates
downloaded.

We are working with our service provider to fix this as soon as possible. We
apologise for any inconvenience.

If you wish to contact the VMD urgently, please call the switchboard on 01932
336911.
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